
 

 

16th September 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

Once again we have enjoyed a lovely week in school with the children.  Each class is settling into 

their new routine and starting to enjoy the after school and lunchtime clubs on offer to them.  

Congratulations to our Reception children who have just completed their first full week at school. 

 

 

 

Can I remind you that school will remain closed on Monday 19th September 2022 for Queen 

Elizabeth II funeral service. 

 

Home–school agreements 

Paper copies of your child’s Home School Agreement have been sent home today. They contain a 

photo of their Class Charter for you to see.  The amazing charters are displayed in each classroom 

and have been shared with the whole school in assembly today.  Please read the Home School 

Agreement with your child, sign and return to school. If duplicate copies are needed, they can be 

found on your child’s Class Page of the school website. 

 

Safeguarding Procedures 

Parents/carers are requested to ensure their child is collected on time at the end of the school day. 

Please contact school if for any reason you are going to be late.  If you are not collecting your child, 

please notify school in advance by email, phone call or a message to the class teacher via the 

member of staff on the morning gate.  Our priority remains the children’s safety at all times and 

therefore we cannot allow your child to go home with another adult without your permission.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

   

 



Save the date 

During the past few days, arrangements have been made for the following events. 

Date Event Attendees 

30th September 2022 MacMillan Coffee Morning 
(Y6) 

Whole School anytime 
between 9.30-11am 

3rd October Thurstaston Beach trip Y2 & Y3 

5th October 2022 Weaver Hall trip Y4 

27th September 2022-5.30pm Phonics evening Parents of Reception children 

11th October 2022 The Imperial War Museum Y6 

18th October 2022 Open Day New Starters Reception 2023 

20th October 2022 Harvest Festival Whole school-children 

21st October 2022 PTA Cake Sale (Y5) 
After school 

Whole school 

17th April 2023 Residential trip Y4 

26th & 27th June 2023 Residential trip Y6 
 

 

A fond farewell 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs O’Dell who has been a MDA with us for many years and will be leaving 

us for new adventures from next week. 

In light of this news, we now have a full time Midday Assistant vacancy available. Please email the 

school office if you are interested in this position or if you have some free time and would like to 

come in occasionally on a voluntary basis to help over lunchtimes. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Julie Cox 

 

 

 


